
Item C1
Recognition of Michael Peterson from Fleet Services of the Public 
Works Department for 20 Years of Service with the City
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Michael Peterson, Fleet Services of the Public 
Works Department for 20 years of service with the City.  Mr. Peterson was hired on 
September 12, 1984 as a Shop Clerk.  On September 3, 1992 he was promoted to Fleet 
Maintenance Technician and on October 7, 2002 he was promoted to Fleet Services 
Inventory Specialist. We Congratulate Mr. Peterson for his dedication and service to the City 
of Grand Island.
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